February 19, 1988

Document Control Desk

U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 208555

Subject: Catawba Nuclear Station, Unit 1
Docket No. 50-413
LER 413/88-02

Gentlemen:

Please be advised that pursuant to guidelines in NUREG-1022, Licensee Event
Report System, LER 413/88-02 will not be used. Further review of the event
referenced in my February 10, 1988 letter revealed that Technical Specifications

were not violated. Therefore, this event has been determined to be
non-reportable,

Very truly yours,

Sz P

Hal B. Tucker
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